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Summary of Palm Beach County Commission
on Ethics Meeting Held on March 6, 2017


The Palm Beach County Commission on Ethics (COE) took the following actions at its public meeting held on March 6, 2017.

The final hearing for complaint C16-006 continued in public session.  

Commissioners heard oral arguments from the advocate and the respondent’s attorney, listened to and reviewed witness testimony, and reviewed documentary evidence.  The commission concluded that there is clear and convincing evidence to conclude that the respondent violated count 1: §2-443(a), misuse of public office or employment.

Pursuant to Commission on Ethics Ordinance §2-260.1, public hearing procedures, the commission finds that the violation in count 1 was intentional. The commission further determined that there is not clear and convincing evidence to conclude that respondent violated count 2: §2-443(b), corrupt misuse of official position, and it was dismissed. 

The complete file is published on the COE website at: http://www.palmbeachcountyethics.com/complaints.htm.
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